
Construction Update
As of 12/12/19, Oberbreckling Construction is finishing up the foundation work this week on 
Lot 5. John Suther’s Plumbing is working on the underground plumbing and hopes to be able 
to pour the basement floor during the first part of next week. The building material has been 
ordered and the first floor deck is also planned to be set next week.

Black Hills Energy will begin running gas lines through the development this week and 
Maquoketa Municipal Electric Utility has been contacted with hopes that they can start 
running their underground electrical as well. 
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